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Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of Finland and thank the distinguished Minister for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia highlights Finland’s achievements in dealing with the human rights agenda and important steps conducted to implement the recommendations from the second review. We note with appreciation that Finland is a signatory to the most international conventions and welcome the ratification of the CRPD, OPCAT, OP to the CRC on the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography and OP to the CRC on a Communications Procedure, since the last UPR. 
Georgia welcomes the adoption of the second National Action Plan on Fundamental and Human Rights for 2017–19.

We also welcome the submission of the mid-term implementation report regarding the recommendations accepted during the UPR and Finland’s decision to follow this practice.
Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Finland:

· To undertake further measures aimed at eradicating violence against women;
· To reinforce the measures to protect the rights of child.
We wish the Delegation of Finland a successful UPR. 

